
 

 
 
 

 

 Warwickshire Office of the PCC 
3 Northgate Street 
Warwick 
CV34 4SP 

 
FOI Request regarding: Complaints of 
bullying made against the PCC 
 
Request received: 24/07/2017 
Responded: 24/07/2017 

 

Q.  I would like to know the number of incidents recorded for workplace bullying lodged 
against the police and crime commissioner. 
 
A. None 
 
 
 
 


